
  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Surrey Football Coaching Centres will be continuing Futsal coaching at St Lawrence Junior 
School  ​lunchtime​ on the ​Astro Pitch​ from Tuesday 12th January  to  Tuesday 9th February. 
 
The course is open to boys and girls of all abilities. 
 
The cost of the course will be ​£40.00​ in total payable in advance. (In case of inclement 
weather the club will still be on). 
 
 Tuesday 12th January to Tuesday 9th February​   ​Years 3 to 6​       ​Lunchtime  
  
We have been working in schools throughout Covid-19 outbreak, therefore we understand all 
regulations that are required. 
 
Limited spaces available on this course. 
 
To book the above course please pay on line at surreyfootballcoaching.com  
 
 
Yours in Sport, 
 
David Melham 
UEFA A LICENCE COACH 
 


